
 

CSNI Budget PR - Story Survey

The NH House of Representatives has just approved a budget that:

Cuts $62.8 million in total funds from Developmental Services -
effectively defunding any new services for individuals coming
into the system over the next two years.
Requires across-the-board 3% reductions in all existing
Medicaid rates. This could amount to an additional $14-15
million cut per year.

 



Mandates a "back-of-the-budget" cut of an additional $46
million over the biennium at DHHS.

We are asking individuals and families to share what a cut to funding
would mean in their lives through an anonymous survey:
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/FQTTXZY
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